



Dear Sir,

It's our pleasure to invite you at the 'FES Freshers Reception & Cultural Night' organised by Bangladesh Professional Forestry Students Association (BPFSA) on 2nd April, 2019 at 04:00 p.m. at the central auditorium, SUST.

Honourable Vice Chancellor **Professor Farid Uddin Ahmed** has kindly consented to be the Chief Guest. Dean, School of Agriculture & Mineral Sciences and Head, Department of Forestry & Environmental Science, **Professor Dr. Mohammad Belal Uddin** will chair the programme.

Your kind presence is earnestly requested to increase the charm of our event.

Regards

Professor Dr. Mohammad Belal Uddin President, BPFSA Md. Saifuzzaman Bhuiyan Treasurer, BPFSA